
  

The Trike-A-Thon is an event 

for children to learn about 

trike safety and to support 

children battling cancer at the 

St. Jude’s Children's Research 

Hospital. 

TRIKE-A-THON 

Truly I tell you, whatever you did for one of the least of these brothers and sisters of mine, you did for me. 

Matthew 25:40 NIV 

Fremont Christian Early Education Department is excited to announce our 

Annual Trike-a-Thon 

 in memory of Ms. Julia and Ms. Kori, much loved staff members. 

 

This fundraising  event allows your children to help children in need in their own community.   

All financial gifts will be given online at http://fundraising.stjude.org/goto/fcspreschooltrikeathon24 

  Please share this link with family and friends.  Our goal is to raise $1,500.00  

What: Trike-A-Thon 

Bring your child’s trike or scooter and  

helmet to your classroom at drop -off. 

Please label them with your child ’s first 

and last name.  

When: Friday, February 16, 2024  

• P1-P4 10:00-10:45 AM  

• P5-P8 10:50-11:35 AM  

Where: Fremont Christian Gymnasium  

Why: Fundraise for St. Jude’s Children’s 

Research Hospital  with efforts of 

impacting young children ’s spirit of 

giving through participation.  

Save the Date: 

February 16 - Trike-A-Thon 

February 19 -CLOSED for Presi-

dent’s Day 

February 22 –Spring Picture Day 



                             

   2024-2025 School Year 

   Preschool Re-enrollment and TK/Kinder Enrollment    

 
Current School Year Ends Thursday,  June 27, 2024 

Beginning and End of Year Dates: FCS Preschool is a full year program; however, we 

do have a beginning of the year and an end of the year. Thursday, June 27 is the last 

day of the 2023-2024 year, and all children that are eligible to apply for Transitional Kindergarten and Kindergarten will 

age out on that day. Please note that our Preschool Promotion to celebrate these two groups will be on Friday, June 21 

in the morning.  We are closed for professional development on June 28, and on July 4 to observe Independence Day. 

Monday, July 1, is the first day of the 2024-2025 year for all returning preschool students. 

 

 What is FCS Preschool Reenrollment? In order to guarantee placement in the 2024-2025 preschool school year, which 

begins July 1, 2024, all currently enrolled families must complete reenrollment. You will receive an email from FCS in 

mid-February that will prompt you to complete the online re-enrollment through FACTS. Please do not delay. Re-

enrollment is due March 1.  

 

After FCS receives your reenrollment, your updated Admissions Agreement for 2024-2025 , and your child’s March 

parent conference is complete, we will inform you of your child’s placement for the 2024-2025 school year. Your 

child’s new classroom placement begins on July 1. Classroom placement letters are sent out in the first week of June.   

 

 How do I enroll in FCS Transitional Kindergarten? FCS Transitional Kindergarten is specifically for children turning five 

between September 2, 2024– June 2, 2025. Eligible FCS preschool students have first  priority for the limited spaces 

available. Students eligible for TK will receive a reenrollment notice in mid-March with a due date 5 business days from 

the date of the email. Please refer to the tuition and fees schedule to understand all fees that will be due at the time of 

reenrollment.  Tuition and fees schedules will be available at  fremontchristian.com in February.  

 

How do I enroll in FCS Kindergarten? Children  who are five years old before September 2, 2024 are eligible for FCS 

Kindergarten. Eligible FCS  Preschool and TK students have first priority for the limited spaces available. Students eligi-

ble for Kindergarten will receive a reenrollment notice in mid-March with a due date 5 business days from the date of 

the email.  

Please refer to the tuition and fees schedule to  understand all fees that will be due at the time of reenroll-

ment.  Tuition and fees schedules will be available at fremontchristian.com in February. Please follow the prompts on 

the reenrollment email to ensure enrollment and/or to ensure guidance regarding conditional enrollment terms.  

 

An Important Note Regarding Daily Sign In and Out— Please remember that it 

is important for your child to arrive at school on time.  Check in is between 8:00 and 9:00 AM, 

anything after 9:00 is considered late.  A $10 late fee will be charged for all unexcused tardies 

and excessive tardiness may lead to disciplinary action.  Community Care Licensing requires a 

parent or designated guardian ONLY to sign your child in or out of school.  Please do not allow 

your children to touch the sign in IPADS.  Please refer to your Preschool Handbook for more 

information.  


